ODE has proven that they cannot even reasonably oversee the public schools they are in charge of.

Under no circumstance should private schools be beholden to the direction of ODE, hence the entire purpose and reasoning for
having PRIVATE schools in the State of Oregon.

Senate bill 223 should peacefully die in committee.



